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The Indiana Lawyer - "Southern District Proposes
Mandatory Pro Bono Program"
June 15, 2016 Indianapolis

John Maley of the Indianapolis office was quoted in The Indiana Lawyer
regarding pro bono appointments in federal court. The article, "Southern
District proposes mandatory pro bono program," was published on June
15.
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